
Budget Recommendations Sub-Committee - Police & Fire 
October 14 ,2020 
 
On October 14 the Police/Fire Sub-Committee met with Fire Chief Wilking and Assistant 
Chief Pizon for a tour of the fire station, a review of the budget and the requested 
replacement vehicle. We also discussed their priorities regarding a future new or 
renovated facility. The meeting lasted from 12:30 to 3:00 PM. 
 
Following the meeting with the Fire Department., the Sub-Committee met with Police 
Chief Poulin and Deputy Chief Munck at the Police Department. We reviewed the 
budget, discussed desired personnel changes and vehicles requested. The meeting 
lasted from 3:00 to 4:45 PM. 
 
Both meetings occurred outdoors; participants wore masks and were socially distanced. 
Bob Kelly, Kathy Corson, and Judy Rowan attended both meetings. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Judy Rowan 
Sub-Committee Chair 


